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RE Official information request CDHB 9984 

 

We refer to your email dated 28 November 2018 requesting the following information under the Official Information 

Act from Canterbury DHB.  

 

1. Is your DHB able to provide an FASD assessment to determine if a person has this disorder? 

 

Canterbury DHB does not have a specific Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder (FASD) assessment pathway/ clinic at 

this point in time.  

 

If there are significant concerns re a child or young person’s neurodevelopment they are able to be referred to the 
Child Health Service for an assessment which includes evaluation of potential causes of developmental 

delay/impairment.     

 

The Canterbury DHB notes, and is supportive, of the ongoing work of the Ministry of Health (MOH), as outlined in 

the MOH Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder Action Plan 2016-2019 (attached as Appendix 1) on improving cross-

sector collaboration and capacity for FASD assessment.  

 

2. If yes, what is the waitlist for this assessment? (How many people and how long is the wait). 

 

Not applicable as above. 

 

I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 

 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Canterbury DHB 

website after your receipt of this response.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Carolyn Gullery 

Executive Director 

Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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